From: Bryan Milton <bryanmilton56@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, 6 Oct 2021 at 17:44
Subject: Re: Birchland Executive Pension Scheme
To: Emily McAlister <emily@retirement.capital>

Hi Emily,
I hope I got all the required statements of the Redmayne web site but it does get a little confusing after two or three, so if I've missed any please let me know and I'll try again.
Although for tax purposes the only really relevant number is the £10,000 I drew down.
Regards,
Bryan.

On Wed, 6 Oct 2021 at 15:42, Emily McAlister <emily@retirement.capital> wrote:
Dear Bryan, 

I hope that you are well. 

You may have already received a request from Stacy Lunnon for tax return data as at 05 April 2021..  we are just missing the Redmayne Bentley statements covering the period 06 April 2020 - 05 April 2021. Can you email these to me please?

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Thank you
Emily


